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  We had the most wonderful three days in sunny Kilve, enjoying a range of 
challenging activities and having brilliant fun together.  
  On our first day we visited Kilve beach on a hunt for fossils and crabs in the rock 
pools before spending the evening testing our knowledge in a trivia hunt. I was very 
impressed by the high scores!  
  Our second day was full of activities: climbing, archery, team building and 
mountain biking and was then followed by a very entertaining disco!  
  Before returning home, we explored the Kilve site solving jumbled word puzzles 
and playing games in the maze. 
  A fantastic time was had by all! It was an absolute privilege to take the children on 
camp, their behaviour excellent and they provided us with endless fun and 
entertainment – you should all be extremely proud. 
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